
Recreation Meeting Minutes 

November 9, 2022 

 

Recorded by Sara Knickerbocker 

Present: Lauren Osterman, Teddy Secor, Nathan Lavertue, Veronica Heady, Jess Odell 

Absent: Richard Bell, Charlotte Haims, Chris McNamara, Mike Denatale 

 

Haunted Fortress Summary 

Lauren said the Fortress went well. Approximately 2000 people went through the Fortress and 

brought in about $26,000. Teddy said the Fortress is winterized and they will have their next 

meeting in December. They will go over what went well and what didn’t. Lauren and Sara 

mentioned that line management would be ideal to iron out and getting internet access at the 

ticket booth. Teddy said they would like a washer and dryer, but getting water could be tricky, 

however, it was there before so it could be done.  

 

Holiday activity for December 

Tree lighting is part of the Parade of Lights and will have Santa and activities at the Firehouse so 

the Rec will not be doing that for their holiday event. Lauren would like to do a craft and cocoa 

night at Town Hall. The tentative date is Dec 15, 6-8 pm.  

 

Pickleball indoors 

The women running the league now have Cold Spring reserved for Tuesdays 6:30-8:30 pm 

starting next week. They had mentioned that signing up in advance would be appreciated. 

 

Cold Spring Open Rec 

Lauren and Sara presented “Freeplay Friday” which would run January through March every 

other Friday.  Ideally they would have themed nights after the first 2 weeks go based on age 

group. Pre-registration will be done for each session and the age group is grades K-5. Different 

themes included soccer, basketball, floor hockey, fitness/yoga.  

 

The Commission informally had a discussion on potential activities for adults. 

 

No quorum so there was no vote on October minutes 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm 


